
DOTD Downtown Pedestrian 
Improvements Project 
March – July 2024

Public Meeting Monday March 4th

at 5:30PM at the Gretna Cultural 
Center for the Arts, 740 4th Street

The State of Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development (DOTD) and its 

contractor Buck Town Contractors & Co. are beginning downtown pedestrian 

improvements including new sidewalks, crosswalks and traffic signals. This is a DOTD 

funded construction project to improve safety and access for pedestrians along 4th

Street from Dolhonde Street to Huey P. Long Avenue, and on Huey P. Long Avenue 

from 4th to 5th Street. 

Please see map on reverse side showing project area and note the tentative 

schedule and anticipated phasing of the project as follows:

� 4th St. construction duration: March through June 2024

� Huey P. Long Ave construction duration: June through July 2024 

The construction team will be working as quickly as possible to minimize the disruption 

to Gretna neighbors and businesses. There may be some brief intersection closures at 

Derbigny and Dolhonde for excavation, new concrete panels, and new traffic signal 

installations. The City will notify neighbors in advance of any specific closures, and 

detour signs will be placed to reroute traffic. 

If you have any further questions or concerns for the project team, you are welcome to 

join us Monday March 4th at 5:30PM at the Gretna Cultural Center for the Arts. As 

always, thank you for your cooperation and patience as we work to improve safety and 

access for the neighborhood! 

City of Gretna contact: Amelia Pellegrin at (504) 363-1568 or apellegrin@gretnala.com



Downtown Pedestrian Improvements Tentative Schedule

4th Street Construction: March – June 2024

Huey P.  Long Avenue Construction: June – July 2024


